Kenshore Lane, Kingsville • Sanitary Sewers

Thank you to the Town of Kingsville for considering this request by the residents of Kenshore Lane. We appreciate your attention to this and the opportunity to present this before council.

The residents of Kenshore Lane, Kingsville would like to ask that the Town of Kingsville revisit installing sanitary sewers on our street.

- Adams Lane, a residential street adjacent to ours, has had them for several years, provided by the Town of Kingsville
- They were apparently offered to the residents of Kenshore Lane simultaneously, but the residents at that time chose not to proceed. The current residents would not have declined this offer.
- We are dealing with failing, dated septic systems, and would greatly appreciate if the town would consider revisiting this as an option.
- We are concerned about the environmental impact this situation may be causing, or may cause in the future, and about the quality of the water in the lake along our street and beyond.
- We are willing to cover necessary costs to make this project a reality.

Thank you in advance for your consideration. Sincerely,

Residents of Kenshore Lane

Contacts:

Andrea Hill Don Pettit

997 Kenshore Lane 995 Kenshore Lane

519-564-0436 734-775-1877

